PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
Chemin Camille-Vidart 15, 1202 Geneve

Ne  )71%/2024

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
and, in addendum to the Note Verbale No. 202, sent on May 1%, 2024, has
the honor to inform the additional following members of the Brazilian
delegation to the eighty-eighth session of the Committee on the
Elimination of Discrimination against Women, which is scheduled to be
held on May 23, 2024 at the United Nations Office in Geneva.

MINISTRY OF WOMEN
- Ms. Sandra Lia Leda Bazzo Barwinski, General Coordinator of
Rights Guarantee and Access to Justice;
- Ms. Eliane Aparecida de Almeida Barros, Advisor of the Special
Advisory for Social Communication;

MINISTRY OF HUMAN RIGHTS AND CITIZENSHIP
- Mr. Rogério Schmidt Campos, General Coordinator of the
Special Advisory for International Affair;

INTERPRETERS
- Ms. Aline Garcia Morgan; and
- Mr. Diego Alfaro.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights - the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women - the assurances of its highest
consideration. 3

Geneva, May 10" 2024
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To the Office of the United Nations High C%@@_ﬁﬁﬁﬁer for Human Rights (OHCHR)

E-mail to ohchr-cedaw@un.org; jakob.schneider@un.org



